APPRENTICESHIP MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

A M S — a tool for success.

AMS is an easy-to-use tool tailored to help you connect, communicate,
and be informed — a tool for success. New Brunswick, Nova Scotia,
Prince Edward Island, Newfoundland and Labrador and Manitoba are
working together in the development of this shared technology system
that will improve apprenticeship business practices.

AMS will improve the success and outcomes of apprenticeship clients
by providing a modernized technology solution that empowers all
apprenticeship stakeholders.

AMS will improve engagement and communication, streamline
processes, and provide access to reliable information for all
stakeholders.

Benefits for apprenticeship staff

AMS will maximize efficiencies for apprenticeship staff, freeing up time to focus on clients. Service delivery is also enhanced with
access to reliable real-time data and communication tools.

Benefits to employers and apprentices
Apprenticeship staff efficiencies and streamlined processes, result in faster service for employers and apprentices.

Using the AMS self serve features employers and apprentices will have access to services online, as well as the ability to manage
and track the apprenticeship journey in real time.

Managing information online
Employers and apprentices will have access to track and manage information in real time, enabling an active role in the
apprenticeship journey with improved access to information for decision making.

Stay connected with AMS
AMS is designed to improve engagement /communication. Apprenticeship staff will have access to targeted channels for
communication — ensuring the information important to you is readily available. AMS will also include features to help you stay

connected. Each apprenticeship step is integrated in AMS, and those involved in the apprenticeship process are notified when
action is needed.

Where can | get more information?

Prior to launching AMS, government apprenticeship management staff will be reaching out to multiple stakeholder groups to
share more information about the processes and services the new system will support. In addition, training tools will be
developed for apprentices, journeypersons, training providers, employers and agency staff.

If you have a question about AMS, please forward it to NSAA-AMS@novascotia.ca.
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